
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Ahoalan-Nachpikin Lodge 558 Ceremonies Committee is proud to announce the  

 1st Annual  

Ahoalan-Nachpikin Lodge 558  

Ceremonies Workshop 

 Saturday, January 8th, 2022 • 9am-3pm  
Christ United Methodist Church • 4488 Poplar Avenue Memphis, TN 

 This instructional/interactive workshop is designed to create a foundational understanding 

of ceremonies for youth Arrowmen and provide them with the “ceremonial tools” to becoming 

strong lodge ceremonialists while answering these questions and more: 

What is our purpose and intent for conducting lodge ceremonies?  

What does “the Arrow” represent? 

Who really are Allowat Sakima, Meteu, Nutiket, and Kichkinet? 

What IS the admonition? 

Wimachtendienk, Wingolauchsik, Witahemui? – what are their meanings and how are they significance? 

What symbolism is in the Pre-Ordeal and Ordeal Ceremonies and what is its importance?   

How can I become a part of the lodge’s ceremonies team? 

 

 
Whether you would like to be a member of the lodge ceremonies team or  

just curious about what the ceremonies committee does, then this workshop is for you.  

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact:  

Brad Stevens, Lodge Ceremonies Advisor at bsteven2@uthsc.edu 

 

Bring another youth Arrowman with you!  Lunch will be provided. 

Find us on:  Facebook: @ceremonies558 • Instagram: ceremonies558 •Twitter:  @ceremonies558 
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